
 
 
 
 
 
CIR/ 008 /19-20        Date: 16.08.2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 
Please note that Fruit Day will be celebrated on August 20, 2019 which is a Tuesday.  This is an 

exciting way for your children to learn about healthy fruits. “Is there any way better than a 

delicious Fruit Salad!! for this activity, we request you to send one fruit (as suggested by the 

teacher) on the same day. 

 
We look forward to your support and cooperation, 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
S/d Principal 
Manipal School 
 
 


